
QUAIL CREEK PERFORMING ARTS GUILD 

Minutes of the General Meeting January 24, 2023 

In attendance:  Davey Jones, Mary Campbell-Jones, Maggie Brown, Diana Paul, Dodie Prescott, 

Patty Zatkin, Holly Crombie, Bill Entwistle 

The meeting was called to order at 3:02 by President Jones 

Secretary, Mary Campbell-Jones:  The minutes of the December meeting were approved and 

are on the web site. 

Treasurer, Sandi Hrovatin:  Davey reported for Sandi that we have a balance of $17,696.45  

which includes monies taken in for the upcoming Expo.  She shows that we made a profit of 

around $100 on the Christmas show. 

Membership, Patty Zatkin:  We now have 73 paid members.  The new members stood and 

introduced themselves. 

Publicity, Dodie Prescott:  She will be putting info about the Expo in What’s Happening.  In the 

QC Crossing she will mention the upcoming Spring Play and the Choral Group Concert. 

V.P. Comedy and Drama, Maggie Brown:  She had auditions for the Spring Play April 6,7,8 and 

has decided on the cast.  There will be no matinee this year but maybe in the future.   Maggie 

also thinks PAG should be on the Groupworks program and we should poll the membership for 

approval.  Most everyone at the meeting is already on Groupworks.  She also wants to put a 

flyer about the Spring Play with the info passed out at the Expo.  Ticket Sales will be Feb. 28,  

March 7, 14,21. 

V.P. Music and Variety, Bill Entwistle:  He mentioned that the Christmas show did make a slight 

profit. 

Member at Large, Diana Paul:  She thanked Patty for hosting the Christmas Show cast party. 

Old Business:  Davey reported that the 4 new head mikes are on order but also on back-order. 

New Business:  Cyndy Gierada asks that we get new risers for the Choral Group since we have 

new members.  Elza Harmon presented a proposal for one he found for $1477.  Davey 

proposed that we approve $1500 and Maggie seconded.  Elza will also make an additional 

safety rail. 

We then played a game “What’s in the Box”? 

The next meeting is Feb. 28, 2023 

Meeting Adjourned at 4:05 

Submitted by Mary Campbell-Jones, Secretary 



 

 

 


